
4/22/2014 

Endorsement of the Investment Plan for Armenia 

 
 
 
Dear SREP Sub-Committee members: 
 
You will recall that during the SREP Sub-Committee meeting convened in Washington, D.C. on 
October 31, 2013, the Sub-Committee agreed to the following procedure for processing the 
Investment Plans for Armenia and Solomon Islands, when they are submitted to the Sub-
Committee for endorsement: 
 

Regarding the investment plans from Armenia and Solomon Islands, the Sub-
Committee agrees that once the plans become available, they can be submitted to the 
Sub-Committee for review and comment. Based on the feedback from Sub-Committee 
members, the Co-Chairs will decide whether those investment plans should be 
endorsed through decision by mail or an intersessional meeting of the Sub-
Committee should be organized through a video conference to endorse the plans.  
 

In this regard, please find attached the investment plan submitted by the Government of 
Armenia for your review and comment.  We would appreciate receiving any comments that you 
may have by close of business May 6, 2014.  
 
Based on the comments received the CIF Administrative Unit will consult with the SREP Co-
Chairs and advise the Sub-Committee on the agreed process for endorsing the investment plan. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patricia Bliss-Guest  

Climate Investment Funds, Program Manager 

CIF Administrative Unit 

1818 H Street NW 

Washington, D.C. 20433 


